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‘Jack and the Beanstalk’
Family SMILE Night & P.T.A. Annual General Meeting
Wednesday 17" October @ 7.00pm
Dear Parents,

We are pleased to be able to invite you to our first whole school SMILE night of this
school year.

It will take place on Wednesday 17" October at 7pm and will finish at approximately
8.30pm. The children will be entertained with a fabulous live production of ‘Jack and
the Beanstalk’. Parents will during this time be invited to join us for our P.T.A.
Annual General Meeting.

It will be a time when you can learn about how you can get involved in the life of our
school and the important role that you could be playing.

We really appreciated your attendance and support at our SMILE nights throughout
last year and we look forward to seeing you all on the 17" October.

Please return the attached reply slip stating your intention to attend.
Regards,

F. Bailie
Principal

‘Jack and the Beanstalk’
Family SMILE Night & P.T.A. A.G.M.
Wednesday 17t October @ 7.00pm

I/We will be attending the Smile Night on Wednesday 17" October from 7.00pm to
8.30pm.
Parent/Guardian

Child(ren)

Class(es)

Please state how many adults and children will be attending.
Adults Children

PLEASE NOTE PUPILS WILL ONLY BE ADMITTED IF THEY ARE
ACCOMPANIED BY A PARENT OR GUARDIAN.






